
We invite parents of 5th graders to join us on 
May 30th to celebrate our 5th grade students as 

they move on to middle school.  
10:00 a.m. SHARP- 5th Grade Clap Out 

5th Grade Families can meet in the front bus loop from 9:15 to 9:45. 
Please keep your group together and keep  sidewalks clear for students. 

Please call the main office if you need more information.   
Due to the event, student sign-outs for any grade will not be 

available from 9:15– 10:30.  Thank you! 
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Hawk's Nest News 

 

School’s almost out and the great outdoors is calling! 
Whether you’re camping in your backyard or heading into 

the woods, kick back and unwind with peaceful hikes, sunny 
skies, and quiet moments under the stars.  You’ve worked 

hard—now it’s time to relax, recharge, and enjoy the  
ADVENTURE of summer! 

The last day of school is Friday, May 30th 
with dismissal at 11:25 A.M. 

THE OFFICE WILL CLOSE AT 12 P.M. 
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Report Cards will be  
available for families    

through ParentVUE on  

June 11th 
 



 

The Supply List for 

the 2025-2026  

school year is  

attached to this  

newsletter and is also 

posted on our  

Valrico webpage. 

https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/valrico 

Congratulations & thank 
you to the following 
elected Parent/Business 

Partner Representatives who will serve 
on our Student Advisory Committee for 
the 25-26 School Year: 
Katherine Branin 
Jennifer Cao-Navarro   
Megan McLafferty 
Jorge Rodriguez 
Meikah Stokely 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar! 

Valrico Elementary 

OPEN HOUSE      
for the 2025-26 School Year!

Thursday, August 7, 2025 
1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 

Please watch our  

school website  

over the summer  

for important 

back-to-school info.  

   From the Nurse... 
            Your child’s medication 

            must be picked up by the 

            end of the school day 

            (11:25 A.M.) on  May 30.                        

  After that, Hillsborough 

  County School Policy   

  directs schools to discard 

  any medication left at the

 school. For safety reasons,                   

children will not be allowed to  

transport medication from  

school to your home. An  

adult needs to pick up the  

medicine. If you have any  

questions, please contact  

Nurse Diane. 

Mann Middle School:  
Dates: July 12, 2025 
Time: 9:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m. 
Registration Link:  
www.tinyurl.com/5n72tpn3 
Need more info? 
Email: bradley.milner@hcps.net 
Phone: (813) 744-8400 
*Please contact Mann Middle 
School for more information* 

 DO YOU HAVE A RISING KINDERGARTEN STUDENT? 

Regist rat ion and student     
placement is taking place now!  
If you haven’t done so, please 
come by the front office to pick 
up the enrollment paperwork. 
Thank you! 

Sixth grade Summer Bridge is a day camp that provides an            
opportunity for rising sixth grade students to get a sneak peek of 
middle school.  The purpose is to support rising 6th grade student’s 
successful transition into the middle school environment.  Please 
register today! 

Mulrennan Middle School: 
Dates: July 22-23, 2025  
Time: 8:30 a.m.– 12:30 p.m. 
Registration Link:  
www.tinyurl.com/mr8t8yc2 
Need more info? 
Email: bryce.levan@hcps.net OR 
            robin.rogers@hcps.net 
Phone: (813) 651-2100 
*Please contact Mulrennan Middle        
School for more information* 

We are so proud of you! 
We know you will achieve  

amazing things in middle school! 

mailto:lindak.rodgers@hcps.net



